
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
Ref: 8WD-SDU 
 
SENT VIA EMAIL 
DIGITAL READ RECEIPT REQUESTED 
         
Chris Douglass 
Project Manager 
East Cherry Creek Valley Water & Sanitation District  
cdouglass@eccv.com 
  

Re: Final Permit Issuance - CO52407-00000, Area Permit, Well: A-7R 
  

Dear Mr. Douglass: 
 
Enclosed is your copy of the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency Region 8 Underground Injection 
Control (UIC) permit (Permit) for the above-referenced project area.  
 
The public comment period ended on November 4, 2020. We received comments on the Draft Permit 
during the public notice period. Also included with this letter is a copy of the response to comments that 
documents changes to the Final Permit. As these comments were received during the public comment 
period, the Final Permit becomes effective 30 days from the date of issuance per Title 40 Code of Federal 
Regulations (40 CFR) § 124.18, to provide a 30-day window to appeal the Final Permit decision. All 
conditions set forth herein refer to CFR parts 124, 144, 146 and 147, and are regulations that are in effect 
on the date this Permit becomes effective. 
 
Please note that under the terms and conditions of this Final Permit, you are authorized to construct (i.e., 
convert) and operate the proposed injection well, A-7R. Prior to commencing injection, you must ensure 
that all requirements found in the Final Permit, Part II Section B.2, have been met. It is your responsibility 
to be familiar with, and to comply with, all the provisions in the Final Permit. 
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If you have any questions or comments about the above action, please contact Lise Marie Bisson at (303) 
312-6266 or Bisson.LiseMarie@epa.gov.  

 
Sincerely, 

     
12/15/2020

X Sarah Bahrman

Signed by: SARAH BAHRMAN  
       Sarah Bahrman, Chief 

Safe Drinking Water Branch 
Water Division 

 
 
 
Enclosures  
 
cc:  Scott Mefford 
       smefford@comcast.net 
 
      Tyson Ingels, Lead Drinking Water Engineer 
      tyson.ingels@state.co.us 
 
      Randy Ogg, Groundwater Permitting Coordinator   
      randy.ogg@state.co.us 
        
      Colorado State Engineers Office 
      Kevin Rein, State Engineer 
      Kevin.rein@state.co.us 


